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Faith Courage Love
Faith to move forward in confidence and succeed.
Courage to make a difference in the world every day.
Love one another as God loves us.
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Website - www.roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk
Facebook - Roecliffe CE Primary School
Twitter - @roecliffeschool

Dear parent / carer

Here we are - at the end of our first half-term!
We hope you have a wonderful half term break, but before you do, please take a
look at our weekly newsletter.

Roecliffe Readers smash the Summer Reading Challengel

Congratulations to some of our Roecliffe pupils for completing the Summer
Reading Challenge during the summer break. These pupils read 6 books and
received their Summer Reading Challenge certificates in Collective Worship.
https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/summer-reading-challenge/

Positive Learning Behaviours (PLB) wristbands

Congratulations to our children who were awarded PLB wristbands today in our
Celebration Collective Worship. These children have really impressed our staff
with their positive attitude to learning all term and for being brilliant active
participantsl!

https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/positive-learning-behaviours/

Polite reminder

Please could all parents use the informal one way system when dropping off and
picking up their child in a car in order to alleviate any traffic congestion. Cars
usually enter the narrow road on the left as you enter the village from
Boroughbridge and then continue round to face the Crown Inn and then turn
right to leave the village. We would also ask that parents do not use the road next
to the church to park their car, or as a turning circle, as this causes issues for the
residents living next to the church.

House winners of the half-term
A huge well done goes out to East pupils who achieved the most house points
this half-term and wore their non-uniform at school today.

FORCES News
e SPARKLY NIGHTS DISCO !
It's disco time | See you tonight for lots of fun and dancing !

A reminder this event is being held at Aldborough Village Hall NOT at school.

Session times are as follows ...

Class 14.00pm - 4.45pm

Class 2 5.00pm - 6.00pm

Class 3 (And our returning Year 7's !) 6.15pm - 7.30pm
See you all there !
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e BAG2SCHOOL
You should by now have received a bag as these were handed out to children
earlier this week. Our collection date is Wednesday 9th November at 9am so
plenty of time to start clearing out those cupboards and drawers over half term |
If you fill the white bag provided feel free to use a black bag for any extra items
you may have !
Please don't bring any donations to school before the collection date as we do
not have the space at school to store items. Please go to Bag2school.com for full
details on what items can be donated and let's see if we can smash the amount
raised back in June !

e JAM JARS
A reminder that we need your jom jars, please. Our Jom Jar tombola will make a
return this year at our Christmas Fair (Date to be advised) Please can you start
collecting your old jars, jom jars are best as pickle/curry jars tend to smell forever
however many times you wash them.
Details on what to do with the jars will be in our FORCES news very soon, Thank
you!

e UNIFORM
We still have lots of uniform available to buy at just £1 per item so if your little one
has had a growth spurt in the first half term of the year come and see us.

If you wish to get involved in FORCES please email forcesroecliffe@outlook.com
Everyone is welcome and whether you can spare 1 hour or 10 hours a year every
little helps to make a big difference to the children in our school !

For up to date information about our fundraising events please join our
Facebook page Roecliffe FORCES

Our email address is forcesroecliffe@outlook.com

Have a lovely half term !

Headlice

Please be aware that the school has been notified by several parents in the past
few weeks that their child has headlice. We would ask that all parents are vigilant
over half term break and to keep an eye out for headlice in their own child. NHS
advice on treating headlice is below -
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/

Extra-curricular clubs for autumn 2

Mondays 3.30 - 4.30pm - Lego club

Tuesdays 3.30 - 4.30pm - Sports club

Thursdays 3.30 - 4.30pm - Sing Up! (Young Voices)

Fridays 12.30 - 1om - Football club

Make sure you book your child on their chosen club very soon on Arbor as places
are booking up quickly!

Roecliffe Rugby superstars!

A huge well done goes out to our fantastic Class 2 and Class 3 pupils who played
their hearts out against various local primary schools at the Sporting Influence
Rugby Festival on Wednesday 19th. We are so proud of you all for your determined
and courageous play!

https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/roecliffe-rugby-superstars
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Parent Consultations

We would urge all parents to consider booking a parent consultation
appointment with your child’s class teacher on Arbor as soon as possible as
appointments are being booked up quickly. Parents may choose from a
face-to-face appointment or a remote meeting. If you wish to meet remotely with
your child’'s class teacher, please email Vicky Harris in the office
(office@roecliffeschool.co.uk) and we will set up a Google Meet appointment
using the first primary guardian’s email address on Arbor unless we are informed
of a different email address.

Parents are very welcome to have a look through their child’s books and see this
half-term’s work before their parent consultation appointment on the following
days in our school hall -

Monday 31st Oct 3 - 3.20pm

Tuesday 1st Nov 3 - 3.20pm

Wednesday 2nd Nov 3 - 3.20pm

Thursday 3rd Nov 3 - 3.20pm

Please email Vicky harris in the office if you wish to attend one of these sessions
on office@roecliffeschool.co.uk

We hope you have a wonderful half term break and we look forward to seeing you
all back at school on Monday 31st October!

Mrs Briggs
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Friday 21st Oct
Monday 31st Oct
Monday 7th Nov
Friday 11th Nov
Thursday 8th Dec
Friday 9th Dec
Thursday 15th Dec 2pm
Friday 3rd Feb

Friday 31st March 9:15am

Monday 8th May -
Thursday 11th May

Monday 12th June

Thursday 6th July

Wednesday 12th July -
Friday 14th July

Diary Dates
Sparkly Nights Disco (Aldborough Village Hall)

Parent Consultations (remote or face-face)

Parent Consultations (remote or face-face)

Remembrance Service at St Mary's Church (parents welcome)
Class 1 Nativity (school hall)

Class 1 Nativity (school hall)

Christmas Service at St Mary’s Church (parents welcome)

Future Dates for 2023

Young Voices at Sheffield Arena (parents can attend)

Easter Service at St Mary's Church (parents welcome)

Year 6 SATS

Year 1 Phonics Check week

Class 3 Production

Class 3 residential trip to Marrick Priory



